
CROSS COUNTRY

Since the last edition of the
Marlcliffe Mail, I have held Hot
Chocolate with the Head with
children in Y3/4 and KS1. I have
also held my very first Hot
Chocolate with the Head with
some of our Reception
children too. It really is so
wonderful getting to speak
with the children and celebrate
their achievements with them. 

MARLCLIFFE MAIL
This half-term has been quite a short one but it has been jam-packed with fun

and learning. We are looking forward to what next half-term will bring too.
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Y5 BIKEABILITY

We continue  to have a good turnout for the
Cross Country events. The latest event took place
at Brunswick Primary school on a cold Saturday
morning. The children ran really well with
determination. Resilience was shown from Isaac
and Lenny as  they continued despite falling over
and  courage and determination was shown from
Daisy who completed her first race for
Marlcliffe. We  are all really proud of all our
runners, especially turning out such a long way
from home and on such a cold, crisp morning.
Thank you to Mr and Mrs Cooper for leading
these events for  Marlcliffe. 

Our Year 5 children have been taking part in Bikeability
sessions recently.  The sessions support children in
cycling safely and confidently.



MARLCLIFFE CURRICULUM DRIVERS

We have been working on
further developing our school
curriculum this year.  To
support with this, we have
identified some key curriculum
drivers for the school. The
curriculum drivers are integral
parts of our curriculum
planning, curriculum delivery, our
daily activities and planned
opportunities. Our curriculum
drivers are Healthy Individuals,
Confident Communicators,
Aspirational Learners, and Global
Citizens. More information about
these can be found below.



Reception 93.6%

Year 1 96.8%

Year 2 96.7%

Year 3 97.1%

Year 4 95.3%

Year 5 96.7%

Year 6 94.5%

ATTENDANCE NEWS
up to 26.1.24 School 

Target

96%

STAFFING NEWS COMING 
SOON ....

Mrs Neale has returned to school and
will be leading Y3EN along with Mrs
Stacey after half-term. Mrs Webb who
has led the class will be leaving Marlcliffe
at half-term. We would like to wish Mrs
Webb lots of luck for the future. 

FRIDAY 9TH FEBRUARY- BREAK UP FOR
FEBRUARY HALF-TERM

MONDAY 19TH FEBRUARY- BACK TO SCHOOL

PARENTS’ EVENINGS- TUESDAY 27TH
FEBRUARY AND THURSDAY 29TH FEBRUARY

(MORE INFORMATION COMING SOON)

WORLD BOOK DAY- THURSDAY 7TH MARCH

FAMILY LEARNING

We have teamed up again with Family
and Adult Community Education Service
(FACES). This time we held some art
based workshops for families in KS1. It
was wonderful to see so many families
in school. It looked like everyone had a
wonderful time making some very
creative collages. 



Supporting children on a life-long learning adventure

On Thursday 18th January 2024 at Forge
Valley, we competed in the Y5/6 Handball
competition in which we finished 3rd place.
Marlcliffe showed determination, great
teamwork, and good sportsmanship throughout
the tournament. Thank you to Mr Kenworthy
for organising this event for the school.

Y5/6 HANDBALL


